
 

24th March 2020 
 

 

Lautoka Port Closure from 23rd March until 02nd April 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise authorities have shut the Port of Lautoka for a period 

of at least 10 days as a policy control the spread of Covid-19. 

 

As such all cargo, ships (those immediately effected see below) will discharge Lautoka cargo 

at Suva. 

 

This means all import cargo destined to Lautoka will be delivered to Suva during this period. 

Lautoka Customers will need to be collect their cargo from Suva. All additional costs will be 

for the importers account. 

 

All export cargo booked from Lautoka will need to be delivered to Suva by the exporters to 

meet vessels that are unable to call Lautoka during this period. All additional costs will be for 

the exporters account. 

 

Vessels currently effected as follows; 

 

• Capitaine Dampier V158 

• Southern Moana V021 

 

PFL will keep you informed as the situation develops and will circulate a revised sailing 

schedule later today.  

 

PFL appreciates your continued support; please feel free to contact your local sales or 

customer service representative should you have any early points of clarity. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


